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Foundation 1 newsletter ..

A look back at the week Reminders

Goldilocks and the 3 Bears are coming to
Foundation Stage on 28 November.

Please bring in junk modelling, old boxes and
bottles.

Please wear active wear on Thursdays.

Next week
we are learning to:

Making shapes

Know the names of different 2D shapes
Make simple shapes in different ways

Make sounds using made instruments
Why not create your own

shape picture at home using
different materials and send
itin?

Make a video of the story ‘Brown bear,
brown bear.

Make our own book of Brown bear, brown
bear.

Recognise different types of transport
Create art with shapes.

Top tip:
We are learning about shapes, please try some of the games ideas:
https://www.mathlearningcenter.org/web-apps/pattern-shapes/
Have fun!! ©




